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Notice to Surveyors 

T2/2017 

Landgate support for the recovery of communities 
affected by Flooding in WA 

The recent flooding in WA affecting a large number of local government areas has been proclaimed 
an eligible disaster under the Western Australia Natural Disaster Relief and Recovery Arrangements 
(WANDRRA) – AGRN743 Flooding in Western Australia. 
 
Consequently, a range of special support measures are available to the affected communities.  
Amongst those measures is support from Landgate as described in the information sheets attached 
and at the Landgate web site. 
 
This notice is to explain to licensed surveyors the support available from Landgate in this situation. 
Surveyors working in the area who encounter difficulties in re-establishing cadastral alignments 
caused by the flooding may contact the Team Leader Survey Services, Mario Milos, to discuss the 
situation.   
 

Mario Milos 
Team Lead – Survey Services  
Location Data Services 
T: 9273 7114 
M: 0466 382 540  
E: mario.milos@landgate.wa.gov.au 
 
 

 
 
Murray Dolling LS  
Principal Consultant (Surveying) | Inspector of Plans and Surveys | Assistant Registrar of 
Titles | Authorised Land Officer  
Location Data Services, Operations 
Landgate 
 
1 March 2017 
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